
 

 

 

Class ‘Mobiles’ have been completed—

the hall is looking great—especially for 

the Annual Friends’ Association Christ-

mas Fair. 

Tomorrow at 11.00—See you there! 

 

 

On Wednesday this week, a senior football team represented Beau-

croft at an inter-school competition at Dorset FA headquarters in 

Hamworthy.  It was a great experience playing on their new 3G 

pitch. Congratulations to all involved , and a special mention  

to Ryan Martin for being our top scorer. 

 

Also on Wednesday this week , two groups from Middle and Senior school enjoyed 

their visit to Safewise in Wallisdown, to focus on safety in the community.   

 

Next Friday 8th—Zoolab will be visiting Beaucroft with their travelling Zoo—

bringing  a selection of  weird and wonderful creatures for the children to expe-

rience. I know for some staff it’ll be Beaucroft’s version of, 

                             “I’m a teacher get me out of here…..!” 

 

I’ve just been over to Post-16 Christmas Event, really great to see it so well support-

ed. Fantastic range of goods, made by the students as part of their team enterprise. 

Lots will still be available at the Fair tomorrow—well worth it. 

Middle School trip to the Bournemouth Pantomime next Wednesday and the annual Christ-

mas Party hosted by Emmanuel Middle School in Verwood for the whole junior department 

next Friday. 

Parents’  ‘Coffee mornings/afternoons’ : 

Tuesday 5th : Middle Department   10.30am 

                        Junior Department   1.45pm 

Early Years coffee morning with Santa’s Grotto Wednesday 6th 10.00—11.30am 

           Newsletter w.e. 1st December 2017 

 

Beaucroft Foundation School 
Specialists in Education 

Wimborne Road 

Colehill 

Wimborne 

Dorset 

BH21 2SS 

Tel: 01202 886083 

Fax: 01202 848459 

Email: office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

Reminder 

 

Parents’ Consultations next 
Thursday, 7th December.  Please 
ensure you have arranged your 
time slot with your child’s class. 

 

Thank you for all your 

kind donations towards 

Children in Need Day last 

Friday.  The grand total of 

£197  was raised during 

the school day for wearing 

non-uniform and various 

fundraising activities. 
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